
School Photographs    Tuesday 25th May         

Last Friday I arranged for socially distanced school photographs to be taken on Tuesday 25th 

May.  The photographs will be taken outside and therefore weather dependent.  This is our 

one and only day and therefore we hope the weather will be kind.  

Only individual photos and class bubble photos will be taken.  School uniform should be 

worn. This year we are not stipulating shirt and tie as we are aware that some people do not 

have these.  

Arrangements for purchasing the photos will be through the photographer only and 

information will be sent out at a later date. 

P4 will have PE on Monday 24th instead of the Tuesday. 

 

Miss Morrow 


